The CANAVERAL PORT AUTHORITY will hold a public hearing on its proposed operating budget for
fiscal year beginning on October 1, 2024 and ending September 30, 2025 in the Commissioners’
Meeting Room in the Canaveral Port Authority Office, 445 Challenger Road, Port Canaveral, Florida
as follows:

FINAL PROPOSED BUDGET HEARING
WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 9:10 A.M.

In accordance with Canaveral Port Authority Charter and Florida Statutes, this hearing notice will be
published on September 11,2024 and September 18,2024.
The proposed budget will be published in detail on Sunday, September 18, 2024.



